
Mr Anthony Meehann 
Cansu Itant Environmental Services 
QED Engineering Limited 

Armagh Road 
Monaghan 

M-Tek Building 1 

10 January 201 7 

a 

Reg No: WO 1 13-04 

Dear Mr Meehan 

I refer to your correspondence received by the Agency regarding your request to have the 
existing licence Reg No WO1 13-04 technically amended. 

I am to advise that the Agency has decided not to amend the existing licence, Should you 
wish to proceed with the proposed changes, pbse  ’submit an Industrial Emissions licence 
review appliation using the Industrid Emissions Licqnce Appl icatim Form which is 
available to dawnload UII the Agency’s website www.epa.ie. 

Yours sincerely 

Eve O’Sullivan 
Programme Offxer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Oflice of Environmental Sustainability 


